
 

    
 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  We are very proud to have 
 

     
        as our club sponsor 
 

  
contact them for all your 

new/used vehicle and service 
needs 

 

888-418-4775 
www.penskchevy.com 

 

 
 
 
 
             
 
     
     
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    
 
 
 

 

 

At the Carmel 4th of July parade our members each proudly carried a VFW veteran; 
we also enjoyed participating in the Bare Arms Freedom Festival. With an invitation 
from the Lexington Keeneland group, six couples headed to Kentucky, stopping on 
the way at Claudia Sanders restaurant for a fabulous lunch, then proudly displaying 
our Corvettes at the Keeneland Concours de Elegance along with hundreds of 
classic vehicles. The ladies were treated to a private tour of several horse farms. 
Dinner that evening was hosted at the famous Merrick Inn, and to round out the 
whole event the travel home included a visit to Buffalo Trace. The members who 
didn’t go to Kentucky held a “wet” deck party at the Bowron’s with a celebration 
for Bob’s birthday.  Next the Angry Donkey called us for a fun lunch.  The Hensley’s 
then hosted a pitch-in BBQ party and everyone enjoyed some great food.  
Cammack Station was up next with a side trip to Tonne Winery. With better weather, 
Greg and Donna hosted a “dry” deck party with good food with a side of four 
screen football games.  Finally, a drive to the Tipton Pork Festival with a stop for 
yummy pre-festival treats at Fred and Linda’s.  All in all, a quarter of fun times with 
great friends. 

 

Late Summer and Lots of Fun Adventures 
 

 

     Virtual Zoom Meetings 
The virtual zoom meetings will 
continue throughout 2022, to 
make it easy to plan events 
and stay informed. 
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 Breakfast at the VFW and TopGolf 
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The COCI bi-weekly Saturday breakfasts at the VFW continue to be a great good 
food fellowship.  The real golfers have had a great summer, but with chilling air on 
the way, it looks like TopGolf may return as the primary club competition source. 

 C8’s are Winning Hearts 
 

 

While all of the club Corvettes are fun 
rides, the C8’s have now won over most 
of the members. Additionally, there are 
many C2 thru C6 club cars that are ladies 
in waiting for a fun drive.  At least two 
additional members have C8’s ordered. 

 

 

 
 

 

  


